
William F. Baggerman 3814 Ballantrae Drive Sarasota, Florida 34238-2855

April 16, 1997

Dear Anne; Jim; Janey; Bob and Laura:

While all is well with us we thought some final arrangements
should be made and we want you to know about them.

Both Jane and myself want simplicity to the utmost.

We want you to know about our arrangements with National
Cremation Society. We have paid in full for the frnal
disposal of our remains and nothing will be required of you.

Wherever in the world, either or both of us may pass away
National Cremation Society, in Sarasota, need only be

notified and they will carry out all arrangements.

You need not reply to this letter, its only written so that you
will be aware of the plans that we have made. Jane may
wish to have memorial services planned for herself in Paris,

Tennessee and of course the Garnetts would meet these
needs. Since extensive travel might be needed by some of
you, I desire that no memorial service be planned for me.

From both of us,


